" .. Streams in the desert.” |saiah 35:6 b &

Dear Pastor and Church, September - October 2014
SPECIAL SERVICES - BAPTISM AND THE LORD’S SUPPER

We were privileged to have a baptism service along with the Lord’s Supper on the
same night. Three men were baptized and then joined in the observance of the Lord’s
Supper. It was an unusual, blessed service. The attacks of satan have been rampant.
With that taken into consideration and our Missions Conference being held soon after,
this special service really helped to unify Ganado Baptist for the tasks ahead.

SPECIAL WELCOME — JOSEPH TITUS HAYNES!

Joel and Fabi have welcomed their third son and our ninth grandchild, Joseph Titus
Haynes, into the world! Titus was born on October 8th and weighed in at 6 Ibs 2 oz.
Pray for Fabi now that she has to deal with four Haynes men in her household! Truly,
she needs a new measure of grace!!

SPECIAL WEEK — MISSIONS CONFERENCE 2014!

The Missions Conference at Ganado Baptist Church is the
most important meeting we have all year. This one was
unusual and amazing, to say the least! Dr. J.D. Weido from 1

El Dorado, Arkansas, was our Conference speaker. Bro. g‘ ;
Weido became very sick when he arrived and the first 1 ek h?"’
couple of services his voice was barely a whisper. It was J | N
incredible to see how the Lord moved into the services
anyway and did a great work on the hearts of our people!
The folks have taken the command to reach the world into
their hearts! The Faith Promise offering for the next year is over $45,000! PRAISE THE LORD FOR ALL HE DID!

SPECIAL EVENT — ARRIVAL OF NEW COLLEGE BUILDING!

We were able to purchase a used modular building to be
utilized for the College that was delivered this week. It is in
pretty good shape after its transport from Phoenix. In the
future, we hope to purchase other buildings and connect
them. This will provide more classrooms for GBBC and
enable us to make better use of the space we have.

SPECIAL OPPORTUNITIES - CHAMBERS AND GANADO!

Bro. and Mrs. Anthony Messer and family arrive very shortly to make preparation to live onsite at Chambers! We
still have time to pay off the property before February without interest. We are thrilled with how many churches
and folks have helped in this. Pray about a special offering to help with the remaining $45,000. The Ganado
building project continues to go well. Please pray as we continue work on the new auditorium. A lot has been
accomplished and much more still needs to be done. Thank you to all of you who have prayed with us on this
and those that have contributed to the building projects. We hope to move into the new facility by the spring
of next year. We hope to have the electricity hooked up shortly, redo the septic, put in the sound system, and
so forth. We invite you to take advantage of these opportunities through a special offering, if the Lord should
lead, to assist in better reaching the Navajo Nation! God bless you and thanks for standing with us!

Mark and Tricia Haynes and Family
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